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Headteacher: Mr Matthew Mander 
 

 

RE: Relationships, sex and health education (RSE) consultation  

 

Dear parents/carers 

I am writing to invite you to share your thoughts and opinions with us regarding the proposed changes in 

our PSHE curriculum and Relationships, Sex and Health Policy.  

At Brockhampton Primary School, we value your opinions and input regarding the education of your 

children and would like to ensure you are consulted in any policy change regarding this part of the 

curriculum. Parents should have every opportunity to understand the purpose and content of relationships 

education and RSE, and we would like to develop a cooperative relationship with you. 

The school website has a section containing all the documents that are relevant for this process. These can 

be found under the PARENTS tab in the Relationships, Sex and Health Education Consultation section. It is 

important that you view all of the following: 

 Presentations – these will inform you of the Department for Education guidance and how we 

propose to adapt this for our school 

 Policy  

 PSHE Curriculum – this will give you an overview of what we propose to teach in each year group 

 Link to Department for Education guidance document 

 Letter – a copy of this letter 

Any hard copies of the above are available by request from the school office. This is an important 

opportunity to discuss how RSE contributes to wider support in terms of pupil wellbeing and keeping 

children safe, and to recognise that a range of approaches may be needed. 

We would like to invite you to share any concerns or thoughts regarding this proposed change in policy. 

Please email any comments or questions to me on head@brockhampton.hereford.sch.uk or call me on 

01885 483238. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, I look forward to hearing your input.  

Yours sincerely, 

Matthew Mander 
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